
 
 

 
Public Notice 

 
Public Comments Invited 

Draft Project-Specific Guideline and Scoping Document  
Cameco Corporation  Proposed New Uranium Mine 

  
Cameco Corporation is proposing to construct and operate a new underground uranium mine - the 
Millennium Project - north of its Key Lake Development.  Cameco is required by the Canadian Nuclear 
Safety Commission and the Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment to conduct an environmental 
impact assessment of the proposed project.  A draft Project-Specific Guidelines and Scoping Document 
has been prepared to assist Cameco with the environmental impact assessment. 
 
The public is invited to comment on the document which incorporates both federal and provincial 
environmental assessment requirements.  The document identifies key issues and studies required in 
Cameco’s environmental impact assessment.  Milling the ore and disposing of associated waste 
products are outside the scope of the Millennium Project and will be considered under separate 
environmental and regulatory approvals  
 
Deadline for comments is June 22, 2010.  
(All submissions will be reviewed by both federal and provincial regulators.) 
 
The Project-Specific Guidelines and Scoping Document can be viewed at First Nations and northern 
hamlet offices in the Athabasca Region or online at:  

 Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca, reference # 09-03-49928 

 Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/ea/ealist/ongoing/index.cfm  
(click on Millennium Mine Project) 

 Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment  (Cameco’s proposal is also available) 
www.environment.gov.sk.ca  
(Programs and Services/Environmental Assessment/Notices/Section 10/2009-070) 

 
The Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency provides funding to enable public participation in 
the environmental assessment process for projects such as this under its Public Participation Funding 
Program.  Please visit www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca for more information and for announcements on funding 
availability for this project. 
 
For information or to submit comments, contact: 
Heather Nicholson       Malcolm Ross 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission   Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment  
P.O. Box 1046, Station B Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9  3211 Albert Street Regina SK  S4S 5W6 
Tel.: 1(800) 668-5284 / Fax: 613-995-5086   Tel.: 306-787-6190 / Fax: 306-787-0930 
ea@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca      malcolm.ross@gov.sk.ca 
 


